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********************************************************************************************************************************* 
The purpose of this PPU is to inform staff of a change to Automated Enforcement Case 
Suppression Policy.  Prior to this Policy Update, NCPs who receive TANF were suppressed 
from automated enforcement remedies.  Effective immediately, do not suppress an NCP who 
is on TANF from these enforcement remedies on the Cast Status (CAST) screen.   
 
The Policy change can be found in the Online Policy and Procedures Manual (OPPM) under 
the Enforcement of Support section, Automated Enforcement Case Suppression Procedures. 
 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Click on 
the link http://dcsepc. You will find this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2009. 
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